
Mr. Edward M. Chapian 
46-16 159th S reet 
Flushing, New York 11375 

Dear Mr. Chapian: 

May 1, 1975 

We greatly appreciate your renewal of your Stewardship 
of St. Vartan , and your gift of $100 for that purpose. 

Our receipt N • 20909 is enclosed. 

Enc. 

vb 

Sincerely, 

Siran Terz1bashian 
Office of the Primate 


